April 12, 2012

The Russell Springs City Council held their regular monthly meeting this date at City
Hall at 6:00 p.m. In attendance were Jeanne Hudson, Ramie Hutchison, Richard Roy, Jim
Lyme, Derek Aaron, Stephanie Salazar, Joe Irvin, David Blakey, Lisa Mann, Ricky
Barnes, Timmy Hudson, Eddie Thomas, Eric Selby, Hollis DeHart and Wendy Burton.

1.
2.

3.

Mayor Hollis DeHart called the meeting to order

David Blakey made the motion to accept the March 8 minutes. Timmy
Hudson seconded the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Ricky Barnes made the motion to pay the bills. Lisa Mann seconded
the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Mayor DeHart informed the Council the Kentucky League of Cities “City
Officials Academy II” will be held April 26 and April 27 in Louisville.
Chamber of Commerce Banquet tickets for April 19, 6:00 p.m. Council
members need to let City Clerk know by Friday.

Stephanie Salazar, 74 Jamestown Street, came before Mayor DeHart and
the Council requesting assistance with a drainage problem. Ms. Salazar
presented pictures showing what heavy rains do to the property. Mayor
DeHart stated he and another City Employee with visit the property on
Monday April 16.

Blacktop work on Key Village Drive, Bernard Lane. Manhole Covers will
be done later in the fall.

Eddie Thomas made a motion to donate $500 to Catch A Rainbow
Annual Kids Fishing Derby. David Blakey seconded the motion.
Motion carried 6-0.

David Blakey made the motion to adjourn. Eric Selby seconded the

motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Hollis DeHart, Mayor

ATTEST: pnd Dt

Wendy Bfrton, City Clerk




